

Dear parents,

Welcome to Elckerlyc from the "Welcoming Committee"!

The Elckerlyc Welcoming Committee would like to invite you to consult the "Supplementary Information Pack for Parents" and FAQs sheet (to be read in conjunction with the School Guide) included in our recent E Mail.

This document includes lots of information about the local area, where Elckerlyc families tend to live, how long it takes to drive from "x" town to the Elckerlyc, what to do with a pre---schooler two days a week, what to do on a rainy weekend day near Leiden and much, much more!

In addition, a further group of Elckerlyc families, (from many different countries throughout the world) have agreed to offer extra assistance to new families and as such we created a "Family Helpline List". Even though most of your questions relating to the school will be answered by consulting the school website, reading the School Guide, our Information Pack for Parents or talking to the school staff, there are still often odd questions that may best be answered by "Parents" face to face, by telephone or with a quick E Mail exchange!

If you feel it would be useful to chat to another Elckerlyc parent, please choose a FAMILY from the list and send an E Mail to parents.welcome@gmail.com Please state in the message the NUMBER of the family you wish to contact. The Welcoming Committee will then pass your message on to the chosen family and they will contact you.

In conjunction with the school, we hope that we can be of some assistance to you before, during the holidays and/or in your child(ren)s first few weeks atschool.

We look forward to meeting you!

The Welcoming Committee – Elckerlyc International School